
PORAC Membership 
The Supreme Court Ruling & the 

Impact on Public Safety 
 

  

 

  

  

Janus v. AFSCME 

Today, the United States Supreme Court issued its decision in 
the Janus matter, reversing a 41-year-old precedent, and ruled 
that the First Amendment prohibits public employee unions from 
collecting from non-members an “agency” or “fair share” fee. The 
Janus Decision raises several questions, not the least of which is 
why remaining a member of PORAC is important. The myriad of 
important benefits of PORAC membership are only available to 
those individuals who maintain their membership in a PORAC-
affiliated member association. 
 

Specifically, LDF coverage is not available to those individuals 
who choose to discontinue their membership in their local 
member association. Today’s Supreme Court decision does 
nothing to change this well-established principle of PORAC /LDF 
membership, as set forth in our governing documents. 
  
This is the dawn of the war against both labor unions and the law 
enforcement profession in this country, and no association should 
choose to stand alone. A united voice is more important now than 
ever before. 
 

Thank you for your membership in PORAC. 
 

PORAC Board of Directors 
  

  

  

  

 

  

  

Stay informed and involved with all things PORAC and Law Enforcement. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cTnwY4__UEilcGPF8cL0UMUCWd8SUZi01soedMNKG0ky99lPE8w424CES-TwYBC5EtsF7Cf0Zu3N7s2eOjVb65Lx5B-aYc6-I_zJhjWJSoulrK3Y6W-YxLs_9zw1F0y9F31ugb2_D0fQGdibFZvZwlvqH0ND4OT2YzP42dFL-_iYK-KOCqpV3U1F67sO_Ngh1uns3z4keRQ=&c=s6XLUFMT0dR6_leQDov0ung1neuWNFp69fy4_8XuKrTYRbq03p4_-w==&ch=8bJ71NusA0eAUGmaHt6m5Y7Rgbl3Z5nxpLCuFSMWp4RFEtlIVRqa6Q==


Follow & Like us on Social Media for the most up to date content! 
#WeArePORAC  

 

 


